
  

Workshop within CILAP project “Follow up implementation and
support and support of experts in data analysis of Sales Price
Register”
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In accordance with CILAP project planned activities during a period of November 12 -16, 2018 the
workshop within the Component 3: Support to the development of Sales Price Register was held in
Trebinje. Mrs. Marija Rašković, expert from Serbia and Mr. Söderblom Hans, expert from Sweden
regarding this topic led the workshop.

During the first day, representatives of USAID FAR project, Mrs Dželila Kramer and Mr. Admir Čengić,



were presented the activities of the project. It has been established that cooperation between the projects is
necessary in order to achieve even stronger results and methodological support to geodetic administration
of both entities related to the activities of the Sales Price Register in BiH.

Workgroups had presented all conducted activities undertaken for Sales Price Register implementation.
Also, workgroups were resolving obstacles/specific situation related to implementation, ways to mitigate
them and how to assure quality of data.

The aim of the workshop was to introduce the working groups into an analysis of their market based on the
collected data. So, during workshop the review of Market Volume, participation of different submarkets
and types of sales and how many of data can be taken for further analysis was executed.

During the workshop, support was provided by experts in data analysis (exchange of experiences and
instructions), instruction and training in methodology for market analysis for agriculture market and
instruction for practical analysis are provided. On workshop working groups also got recommendations for
planning further activities for Year 2019, also taking into account duration of CILAP project.
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